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Solidarity message to all unions in CGIL  
 
14/10/2021, Vilnius 
 
 

To: Serena Sorrentino, CGIL-FP internazionale@fpcgil.it 
To: Marco Falcinelli, FILCTEM-CGIL nazionale@filctemcgil.it; europa-internazionale@filctemcgil.it    
 
 
Dear comrades, 
 
On behalf of all unions in Lithuanian Industry Trade Union Federation (LPPSF) I express solidarity 
with the Italian unions in CGIL after the attack by the fascists on their headquarters in Rome last 
Saturday.  
 
Unfortunately, we are not able to join you in the demonstration to be held on October 16. However, 
we will be with you in our thoughts this Saturday. 
 
Stay strong and do not surrender - all European collegues stand with you in this tough moment! 
 
Together against fascism and neo-nazis. Never again.  
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Dalia Jakutavičė 
LPPSF President 

 

 

mailto:info@pramprof.lt
http://www.pramprof.lt/
mailto:internazionale@fpcgil.it
mailto:nazionale@filctemcgil.it
mailto:europa-internazionale@filctemcgil.it

